Outreach & Publicity: Sample Letter to the Editor on I-VAWA

To the Editor:

Every day around the world a war is waged against women and girls, taking millions of lives and causing terrible suffering. Violence against women includes abuse by spouses or partners in the home, rape as a weapon during wartime, so-called honor killings and forced prostitution.  Approximately one out of every three women globally has been beaten, coerced into sex or otherwise abused in her lifetime. In some countries, rates of domestic violence are as high as 70 percent. The distress and injuries caused affect families, communities and wider societies, preventing women from taking full advantage of economic and educational opportunities and threatening security by increasing social tensions.  Violence against women is a global health crisis, a human rights violation and a moral outrage.
Now, the United States is poised to make a difference to stop the violence.  On November 30th, nearly 20 years after the Violence Against Women Act (VAWA) was first signed into law, U.S. Senators Patrick Leahy (D-Vt.) and Mike Crapo (R-Idaho) introduced legislation (S.1925) to further strengthen and improve the programs authorized under the landmark law to assist survivors of domestic violence, dating violence, sexual assault, and stalking. VAWA will support innovative programs that have been shown to be effective in reducing acts of violence.  These include programs that create economic and educational opportunities for women, challenge public attitudes that permit violence, improve health services for survivors and bring perpetrators of violence to justice. Members of Congress now have the opportunity to stop the violence by co-sponsoring this important bill.  I hope that Senator(s)_____________ and Representative(s) _________________ will cosponsor the Violence Against Women Act today.
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